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HB 3240 does not provide for protection and rightful use of tax payers money. 

Safeguards must be applied to protect from wrongful use and nefarious criminal 

actions by those who do not, and should not qualify for the eligibility. These such 

programs should not be treated as entitlements and thus accountability must be 

levied. 


